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Human Services and Radiology 

 At Great Basin College we offer a two-year Associate of 
Applied Science (AAS) degree in nursing. The program is 
fully approved by the Nevada State Board of Nursing and 
accredited by the Accreditation Commission for Education 
in Nursing, Inc.  

 
Great Basin College (GBC) offers a two-year, five-semester program leading 
to an Associate of Applied Science in Radiology Technology. This is NOT a 
totally online program. The first year, the courses are at the Elko Campus on 
Tuesday afternoon and all day Wednesday. The second year students 
participate in a clinical setting. The clinical rotations can be throughout 
Nevada.   
 
 
Click the link for more information on the Human Services and Radiology Programs. 
       

About CTE College Credit 

CTE College Credit promotes students transition from high school to 

college. High school CTE Completers are eligible to earn free college 

credit by taking articulated Career and Technical Education courses at 

their high school. 

Starting the 2015-2016 school year, students will need to complete a three year high school CTE 

sequence, earn a 3.0 GPA within the CTE sequence, and pass both the technical assessment 

and employability skills assessment to be eligible to receive CTE College Credit.   

Students must apply to receive their CTE College Credit and apply to become a Great Basin 

College student. For more information on the application process and a complete list of CTE 

programs that are eligible towards CTE College Credit, visit our website at www.gbcnv.edu/cte.  

 

CTE Events! Testing!  

To meet the requirements to earn CTE College Credit, students need to 

pass the End-of-Program Assessment.  This test opened April 3rd, 2017 

and closes April 28th, 2017.  Visit with your CTE teacher to find out when 

you will be testing.  Good luck on your test.   

 
 

CTE Events! Enroll in your pathway!  

According to the Association for Career & Technical Education, the average 
high school graduation rate for students concentrating in CTE programs is 
93%, compared to an average national freshman graduation rate of 80%.   
                    Can you believe registration 
for next year is already taking place?  Its never to late to start taking CTE 
classes in your high school.  To earn FREE CTE College Credit, students 
need to take three years of a pathway.  This is a great way to visit with your 
high school teacher or counselor to determine the next class in the pathway.  
Make sure to enroll in this class to maximize your college credit earning 
potential.  Already completed the pathway and have a year left? Speak with 

your counselor or high school CTE teacher to enroll in dual credit classes to earn even more 
college credits while in high school!  
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